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TO: ALL MEDIA HOUSES
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

| PRESS STATEMENT
RE: Ken Ofori-Atta Gives Clearance to Recruit 800 Staff for Audit Service

- The attention of the Audit Service has been drawn to a publication circulating on
various online portals claiming that the Minister for Finance, Hon. Ken Ofori-Atta
has given financial clearance to the Audit Service to recruit 800 new staff.

We wish to indicate that the pubfication is false, and the public is hereby -advised
to ignore the publication.
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Ama Aw e-Bosumafi
Director/ PR Unit
Audit Service

For: Auditor-General



